Upper Hale Road Farnham Surrey GU9 0JE

5th January 2014

Dear Richard,

I wanted to write to you personally to say thank you for the work you recently completed at our house while we were away on holiday. The job involved the repainting of two bedrooms, newly fitted wardrobes, a kitchen and all gloss work in each room.

You came highly recommended and exceeded our expectations. From the initial visit to scope out the work to emailing a quote, we felt confident you would do a good job.

We were so impressed with your workmanship, speed, knowledge of the right products to use for each room and professionalism at all times, keeping us up-to-date with the progress of each room and was so tidy! Thank you going above and beyond on some rooms and completed little jobs that we had not asked you to quote for however, your determination to have a perfect job done you undertook this work yourself and did not charge us.

My husband and I are thrilled with the finished work and would definitely use your services again and would have no hesitation in recommending.

Thank you again Richard, it was a pleasure to work with you.

Hope you have a great 2014.

Mrs N Wing